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Mihi  

It was awesome to see all our tamariki back at school on 
Monday with big smiles on their faces and ready to start the 
new term. What a great way to start Term 4. We have 
another busy term ahead of us with lots of things happening 
each week. Please keep an eye on the school facebook page 
and your child's classroom facebook page for any weekly 
updates. 


TE WERO WENEREI

The Wednesday Challenge is about changing your normal 
school drop off and pick up routine with an alternative like 
biking, walking, skating, scootering, traveling by bus or 
carpooling with others in your neighbourhood on 
Wednesdays throughout October and November 2023. The 
idea is to help reduce road congestion, make our roads safer, 
our environment cleaner and your health and wellbeing 
better. In addition to our Te Wero Wenerei challenge our 
kaupapa for the next 2 weeks is Safe Walking. So it would 
be great to see tamariki walking, biking, skating or scootering 
to school every Wednesday. Are you up to the challenge? 
Lets see how many whānau we can get walking, biking, 
skating or scootering to school with their tamariki, this term?


POROU ARIKI TEACHERS ONLY DAY

School will be closed on Friday the 20th of October for a 
Teacher Only day. Kaiako from Potaka down to Te Toka a 
Taiau are coming together for Professional Development.    
Put this date in your diary, so you don’t forget.


TE MANA KURATAHI

Well done and thank you to our tutors who gave up their 
holiday break to tutor our Kapa Haka Roopu. Thank you to 
our whānau and students for their commitment over the 
break. Because of your efforts , our Roopu are very well 
placed with their bracket.


TŪ RANGATIRA - YEAR 7 INTAKE

Registrations have closed. Thank you to those who have 
indicated their interest to be part of this learning pathway for 
2024. Because we are oversubscribed, we will be guided by 
the policy for this class, which can be found on our school 
website. 


Kia ora, Mālō e lelei, Bula vinaka and Talofa lava whānau 



    Kia pai o koutou wiki whānau                                                 
Ngā mihi Kōkā Moana 


SPORTS UPDATE FOR THE WEEK                                                                       


Ki o rahi                                                                        
Today, Matua Paora took a  team of Yr 5 and Yr 6 students to 
play in a Ki o Rahi Primary School Tournament at Watson 
Park . Tomorrow, a team of Yr 7 and Yr 8 students will be 
playing in a Intermediate School Tournament. It would be 
great to see some of our whānau supporting these teams on 
the day. So if you can make it, I am sure our tamariki would 
appreciate you being there.

Mini Ball                                                                         
Panui will be going out this week for students in Yr 3 and Yr 4 
who would like to play Mini Ball this term. Please return these 
forms with the registration fees to the office as soon as 
possible to ensure your tamaiti get in a team. For our Yr 5 and 
Yr 6 students, Kōkā Ayngel has sent out panui already and 
has her teams organised for Term 4.

SCHOOL YEAR BOOK                 


The Kaiti School Yearbook is on sale now at school. if you 
would like to purchase one, the cost is $20 and can be 
purchased at the school office.         


WHANAU ORA PROGRAMMES TERM 4                                      


We have some exciting programmes happening for our Kaiti 
School whānau in Term 4. Join our Whānau Ora Facebook 
Page to keep up to date with the action! Here is a sneak 
preview of some of the programmes we will be running 
throughout the term. These are only a few of the cool activities 
we will be doing. So join our facebook page for more 
information.

Hinemaia - Monday 9th of Oct - Thursday 14th Dec

Te Wero Wenerei - Wednesday 11th Oct - Wednesday 13th 
Dec

Kaumatua Kapu Ti - Thursday 19th Oct at 10am

Meke toku Iari - Monday 30th Oct - Friday  24th Nov

Girls Growing Up - Friday 10th Nov

Boys II Men - Thursday 30th Nov

Coaching Clinic - dates to be confirmed

Driving License - dates to be confirmed

If you are keen to participate in any of these activities please 
come and see Koka Trish & Koka Margie.


       DATES FOR TERM 4.                   
Keep an eye out for the following 
events : 

ATHLETICS - Friday 3rd of Nov


YEAR 7 & 8 CAMP - Monday 6th Nov


YEAR 6 CAMP - Monday 20th Nov


TE MANA KURATAHI -                      
27th of Oct - 31st 


TURANGANUI FESTIVAL - Friday 17th 

SCHOOL PHOTO’S

These can now be 
picked up by whānau 
from the school office. 

Te Wero  Challenge
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